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23 October 2019 

 

 

Dear Prime Minister, 

 

Frankly, I am astonished that, at such short notice, you are refusing to face detailed scrutiny from 

select committee chairs tomorrow morning. This is the third time that you have postponed or 

cancelled. 

 

I have already conveyed the Committee’s deep disappointment that you did not appear on 

Wednesday 11th September, despite your suggestion of that date and your later reassurance that 

you would keep that commitment. 

 

Our role as select committee chairs is to ask you detailed questions on behalf of the public and we 

planned to do so on Brexit, climate change, health and social care. It is unacceptable that you are 

refusing to be held to account. 

 

Yours, 

 

 
 

 

Dr Sarah Wollaston MP  

Chair of the Committee 

 

cc. Nicholas Howard, Assistant Private Secretary to the Prime Minister 
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